
 

 

 

                 

Parent Bulletin – w/b  21/11/22  

 

Thought for the Week: ‘Every day is a journey of becoming beautiful…Christ-like 
beautiful.’ 

 
Reminders/information: 
All Saints’ Way - This week's All Saints' Way theme continues to be Inspire! The Acts of Worship this week 

are being led by the Chaplaincy Team and will be inspiring students to think about Advent.   

 

 

 

   

 

  

Careers Café - The monthly ‘careers cafe’ continues this week where we invite colleges, universities and 
employers into school during lunchtime. This is available for Years 7-13 to gain information and ask any 
questions. On Wednesday 23rd November, the Royal Air Force will be in attendance to provide information 
and answer questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

Lost Property – We have an abundance of lost coats and various other items in the General Office.  If your 
child is missing any of their property they can come and have a look during breaks and lunchtimes. 
 
Online Safety update  
This week we are encouraging students to 'Think before they post'.  
You never know who will see photos, videos or comments you put online, even employers now complete 
online background checks so think about how others might react before you post anything. Even apps like 
Snapchat can be screenshot and shared. Never share your address, phone number or the name of your 
school online.  
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For more information on how you can support your child to take care of their digital footprint have a look 
at the this link  Taking care of your privacy and digital footprint | Childline  
 

The School Christmas Card competition! This is a great opportunity for students to show off their creative 
skills and design a card which will be used to send out to all staff and our links such as primary schools and 
Governors. The card needs to be designed on A4 paper and be in full colour. The deadline is 30th 
November. Good luck! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Well-being: 

Personal Development 
Careers evening: This year, Progress Careers are offering parent evenings to discuss anything careers 
related. These are being offered to Year 8-13 students.  Please see the dates below. 

If interested in organising an appointment with our careers’ advisor, Naomi Whiting, for the dates below 
please email: naomi.whiting@progress-careers.co.uk 

Parent sessions 

Parents Evening 

Monday 19/12/2022 – Y12/13 – 1 week after progress evening 

Monday 16/1/2023 – Y11 – 1 week after Y11 progress evening 

Monday 6/2/2023 – Y8 – 1 week after progress evening and 2 days before options day 

Monday 24/4/2023 – Y11  

Monday 5/6/2023 – Y10 – 1 week after progress evening 

Monday 3/7/2023 – Y9 - 1 week after progress evening 

 
• Wellbeing email address: If you have any questions or specific concerns regarding your child’s 

wellbeing then please email the address: wellbeing@allsaints.notts.sch.uk 
 
• Website links: Please refer to our school website for any extra support: Wellbeing - All Saints' Catholic 

Academy. 

 
Upcoming events: 
➢ Thursday 8th December – Year 7 Retreat Day 
➢ Monday 12th December – Year 12 and 13 Parents’ Evening 
➢ Monday 12th December to Wednesday 14th December – Christmas Dinner 

 
This is just a brief overview, more details will follow for each event from the relevant members of staff in 
due course.  Thank you. 
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